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ANNUAL 
BUREAU MEETING 
Sunday, January 17, 2010 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Coffee and Rolls at 9:15 AM 
Meeting Starts at 10:00 AM 

 

 
 

Year End Reports, 
Election of 2010 
Bureau Officers, 

& 

Introduction of 
New Masters 

 
     This is our Annual Meeting of the 
Bureau.  Reports on its activities for 
2009 will be presented. 
     All newly-appointed 2010 Lodge 
Representatives are particularly 
encouraged to attend and select our 
new Executive Committee. 
     Special recognition of the 2010 
Lodge Masters is also planned.  
Come and meet them, and give them 
a good send-off for their year! 

 
SPECIAL NOTICE! 

The California Masonic Foundation 
provides educational opportunity for 
high school seniors who demonstrate 
high academic achievement, financial 
need, and the greatest potential for 
using education to improve their lives.  
More than 2,000 students have been 
assisted through a scholarship from 
the California Masonic Foundation. 
Four-year scholarship awards range 
from $6,000 to $45,000 per student. 
Applications and eligibility information 
are available on the GL Web Site.  
Deadline for application submittal, 
5:00 PM, Feb. 15, 2010. 

 

Count- 
Down to 
“Coming 

Home” 

 

Is your Lodge ready to welcome 
“home” its inactive members at the 
February Stated Meeting?  There are 
only four more weeks to prepare for 
this special Lodge event.  Make it an 
interesting meeting.  It should be a 
“Lodge Reunion”, and be focused 
toward re-engaging all your Brothers 
to reconnect and participate actively 
in their fraternity.  Our Grand 
Master is hoping that this initial event 
will start a resurgence of active, 
participating members which is 
critical for the viability of every 
Lodge.  And don’t forget, there is a 
Contest involved (see the “Coming 
Home Guide” for details)! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Don’t forget the French First Degree 
on Jan. 20.  Join the Grand Master at 

this unique Masonic event ($20 
dinner at 6:30 PM) at the Pasadena 

Masonic Temple.  Call 818-503-9003. 
 

A well-known Grand Lodge Officer 
from our L. A. area is being honored 
by his Lodge the end of this month.  
Rosemead Lodge will honor Junior 

Grand Deacon Joe Ryland at 1:00 PM, 
on Jan. 31 (program to be followed by 
light refreshments).  For details, call 

626-872-1114. 
 

We have been advised of the 
availability of two cemetery plots in 
the Masonic Section at Rose Hills 

Memorial Park in Whittier.  The 
Masonic Section has been closed for 
some time now, with all grave sites 

sold.  If interested, contact this office. 

 

 
 

 

LODGES ORDER YOUR 
TICKETS NOW! 

 

 L.A. Service Bureau’s 
Annual Breakfast  

honoring  
our Grand Master 

April 11, 2010 
The Hilton Hotel at LAX 

Los Angeles 
$10.00/person - $100.00/table 

Seating is limited to 600. 

We expect a capacity crowd ! 

* * * * * 
We’ve moved back to a former favorite 
location, at an easily-accessible spot for 
our guests and all L.A. Masons.  Early 
reservations mean better seating! 

 

Los Angeles Bureau 
Meeting Dates for 2010 

January 17 
Annual Meeting/Elections 

February 28 
DGM Bill Bray – Speaker 

April 11  
GM Breakfast 

May 16 
Masonic Youth 

August 29 
Grand Lodge Resolutions 

November 7 
Clothing Drive 
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16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 
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